
 
Welcome to the Pre-K PREP Program,   

 

My name is Mrs. Gulla and I am looking forward to being your teacher this 

year.  Together we will be learning about God, the incredible world He has 

created for us, and how He loves each of us very much.  I am also looking 

forward to learning more about you!  Here are some fun facts about me:  I 

have two sons who attend Mater Dei Catholic School.  My oldest son, 

Jeffrey, is going into 6th grade and my youngest son, Jaxon, is going into 

3rd grade.  I have a HUGE love for animals.  I have four dogs, one parrot, 

one Axolotl, and many fish.  

 

I have been very busy planning a lot of fun things for this year.  I know you 

will love our class and your new friends.  I look forward to meeting you in 

September.   See you soon! 

 

God bless, 

 

Mrs. Gulla 

 


